

For Immediate Release November 6, 2019

PUBLIC ADVISORY

Upgrades to X-Ray equipment at the Strait of Belle Isle Health Centre

Labrador-Grenfell Health is advising the public that due to upgrades to radiology equipment, there will be no X-Ray services available at the Strait of Belle Isle Health Centre beginning November 6, 2019 until approximately December 12, 2019.

During the disruption, X-Ray services will be provided at the Charles S. Curtis Memorial Hospital, or as directed by the client's healthcare provider.

Labrador-Grenfell Health thanks the public for their patience during these upgrades to service and apologizes for any inconvenience it may cause.